
 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

FROM: Dr. Stephanie Howard, Deputy Superintendent 

SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF REQUIRED 
WAIVERS TO THE TEXAS EDUCATION AGENCY 

DATE: August 18, 2020 

 

 

As situations change quickly and information is released from TEA, we have 
found there is a very quick turnaround when waiver requirements are released 
and the due date. With Board approval required for some of the waivers, the 
administration will present waivers as they are required.   

 

 

 

                                                      ************************** 

 

 

Administrative Recommendation: 

Approval of Required Waivers to the Texas Education Agency 

 

 

 

 


